
From: Claire Davey
To: Licensing la2003
Subject: Cllr Callow - Objections
Date: 13 December 2021 09:34:30
Importance: High

Good Morning,
I have been asked by Cllr Maxine Callow that her objections for: 253 Fleetwood Road -
application for a licence to sell online alcohol from these premises, are passed on to the 
Licencing Department:

‘The premises are not secure to store alcohol so there is public safety involved.  The premises are 
situated at a residential property and storage is proposed for a rear building.  My concerns are 
that children and passer’s by can easily access the storage area.  On the grounds of public safety 
I object most strongly.’

Many thanks,

Claire Davey

Opposition Officer
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